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NEXT WEEK 
 
 

Monday 12th March 
 

6:00pm 11+ and Secondary 
admissions meeting for 
Year 4 and 5 Parents 

 
Tuesday 13th March 

 
3:30pm Tennis Club 

3:40pm KS2 Football Club 
Parents’ Evening appointments to go 

home 
 

Wednesday 14th March 
 

9:10am Year1 Class Assembly 
3:30pm: Chess Club 

3:40pm KS1 Football Club 
 

Thursday 15thMarch 
 

3:30pm Shadow Dance Club 
3:30pm Mad Science Club 

 
Friday 16thMarch 

3:30pm Spanish Club 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Children’s Disco 
Friday 2ndMarch 

Our disco last week was a great success 
and everyone seemed to enjoy 
themselves. We raised the fantastic sum 
of £958.17. 
 

 
 

Mother’s Day Sale 



DAWPOOL C.E. (AIDED) PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 . . . Living the Fruit of the Spirit 

 
DAWPOOL NEWS 

                           ISSUE 8 9th March 2018 
 

‘The Fruit of the Spirit is Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Generosity, Faithfulness, 
Gentleness & Self Control’ (Galatians 5: 22-23) 

 
 

‘For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to 
harm you. Plans to give you hope and a future.’ (Jeremiah 29:11) 

 
www.dawpool-ce.eschools.co.uk                 0151 648 3412                   www.thurstaston.org.uk 

 

 

 
Thank you to those who supported our 
Mother’s Day sale on Wednesday. The 
children all really enjoyed choosing a gift 
and we hope you all appreciate your 
surprise on Sunday. 
 
The event made a profit of £222.24. 

 
Silver Smarties 

 

 
 

Thank you to those who have returned 
their Smarties tubes. There is still time to 
send yours in. We will advise you of the 
total raised next week. 
 
 

 
 

 
Easter Egg Hunt 

Sunday 25th March 
3pm-6pm 

 
Thank you for the egg donations 
received so far. Please continue to send 
them in so we have time to get all the 
hampers ready for our raffle. 
‘Guesses’ for Guess the number of eggs 
in the jar are on sale next week at 20p a 
guess. 
Additionally, we are starting to sell 
tickets to win an Easter Egg Hamper. 
These are also 20p a ticket. 
 

Bag 2 School 
 

Please keep hold of anything that might 
be suitable for our next Bag 2 School 
collection which is on Wednesday 25th 
April. 
 
 

Parents’ Evening 
 

Parents’ evenings will take place on 
Wednesday 21st March and Thursday 
22ndMarch. The agenda for your 
appointment will be as follows: 
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1. Attendance and Punctuality 
2. Behaviour for Learning 
3. Current attainment 
4. Spring term expectations 
5. Targets for development 

 
A crèche will be provided during both 
evenings. Donations to FoDS welcome. 
 
Your appointment times will be sent 
home next Tuesday.  
 
 

 
 

Easter Service 
 
Our annual Easter Service will take 
place at St Chad’s Church on Thursday 
29thMarch at 2:00pm which is also the 
last day of term. 
 
All parents are invited to attend this 
service so please keep the date free.  

 
Parents will be given the option of taking 
their child home from church at the end 
of the service. We will write to you 
nearer the time with more information. 
 

 
 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming 
Year 1 parents to a class assembly in 
school next Wednesday 14th March at 
9:10am. 
 
 

Y5 Trip to The Philharmonic Hall 
 

Year 5 had the opportunity to visit the 
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall to hear the 
Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra play 
‘Come to your Senses’ which is part of 
their music curriculum. The children 
learnt a great deal and had lots of fun 
and we are very proud of them. 
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Indoor Market 

 
One of our parents Lisa Lupson is 
running the London marathon in April on 
behalf of the RSPCA. She needs to raise 
£2000 and to help her has organised an 
Indoor Market on Saturday 17th March 
at St Chad’s Church Hall from 1pm-4pm. 
There will be new and used bargains, 
face painting, lucky dip, raffle, 
refreshments and more. £1 entry for 
adults, children free.  
 
Please do all you can to support her. 
 

Chess News 
 

Congratulations to the Dawpool Chess 
Teams. Our Under 11 Team is top of the 
Wirral League and our Under 9 Team is 
2nd in the Wirral League. The Under 9 
team are currently Wirral Champions. 
Our teams will be playing in the Northern 
Counties Championship over the next 2-
weeks. We’re very proud of our chess 
players for their effort and commitment. 
Keep up the great work! 
 

 

 
Chinese Exhibition 

 

 
 
Our pupils organised a wonderful 
exhibition of Chinese Culture in the 
school hall this week. Every year group 
displayed the amazing work they had 
produced before half term.  
 
Congratulations to all the children for 
their efforts.  
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Toast and School Dinner Money 
 
Toast payment of £10.40 was due last 
term to cover until we break for Easter. If 
you haven’t yet paid, please could you 
give this your immediate attention? 
Contact the school office if you have any 
questions regarding your payment. 
 
School dinner money for this term is 
£50.60 for those of you who like to pay 
for the term in advance. Many thanks. 
 

 
Year 4 & 5 Parents 

11+ & Secondary School Admissions 
 
Year 4 and 5 parents who wish to find 
out more about the CEM 11+ test and 
the secondary schools’ admissions 
arrangements are invited to attend a 
meeting in school this Monday 12th 
March at 6:00pm. Please note that this 
meeting is for parents only. Pupils 
should not attend. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Parish Church News 
 
For Church information, please visit 

www.thurstaston.org.uk 
 
Sat 10th Mar 2.00-3.30pm – Dads and 
Kids – drop in to St Chad’s and make 
card and gift for Mum 
 
 
Sunday 11th Mar – Mothering Sunday 
9.30am Family Worship at St Chad’s 
8.00am and 11.15am services at St 
Bartholomew’s 
 
Friday 16th March 
7.00-9.00pm St. Chad’s Extension 
Drop in for half an hour or come for 
the whole time 
Everyone Welcome 
Tea and Coffee provided 
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Do something different during Lent. 
Give up technology for a couple of hours  
Develop your mind and keep your brain 
active 
Spend time getting to know other people 
Come and have some fun! 
 
Connect 4, Ingenious, Frustration, Sorry, 
Shut the box,  
Mancala, Jenga, Uno, Mapominoes, 
Scrabble Dash, Fluxx 
 
Plus any games you bring with you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             Learning Hero Awards 
              Friday 9th March 2018 

 

 

 
The Learning Hero Award is presented 
to pupils who demonstrate outstanding 
effort during the week and who show 
application of our learning powers. 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils: 

 
Foundation 2 

Nathaniel Hedderick 
 

Year 1 
Austin Morgan 

 
Year 2 

All of Year 2 
 

Year 3 
Olivia Fowlie 

 
Year 4 

Jasmin Rafferty 
 

Year 5 
All of Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Phoebe Kazakeos 
& 

Emily Fennah 
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Fruit of the Spirit Awards 

Friday 9thMarch 2018 
 

 
 
The Fruit of the Spirit Award is presented 
to pupils who have shown our Christian 
values in action. 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils: 

 
Foundation 2 

Ben Matthews 
For showing such kindness to his 

friends. He always offers to help others. 
 

Year 1 
Max Williams 

For showing kindness and gentleness 
with all of his friends all of the time! 

 
Year 2 

Theo Broadfield 
 

 
For showing love and kindness to a child 

in the class who was working on their 
own. 

 
Year 3 

Esme Dickens 
For showing kindness and generosity to 

adults around the school. Keep it up! 
 

Year 4 
Olivia Slade 

For always being kind and helpful to 
others. 

 
Year 5 

Jack Edwards 
For always being kind and generous with 

others. Thank you Jack. 
 

Year 6 
Rebecca Randall 

For showing self-control, faithfulness and 
kindness during a difficult week. 
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School Worship 

 
Our School Worship this week has 

focused on the following. 
 

Topic: Esther saves her people 
Focus: Esther 

Bible Reference(s): Esther 2-8 
Fruit of the Spirit: Peace 

 
 

God’s Weekly Message: 
 

Great is your courage. 
You have rescued my people from harm. 

 
You have valued their safety over your 

own. 
 

Another selfless one will follow. 
 

Born to serve, his love will know no 
bounds, his protection will be 

everlasting. 
 

He will lay down his life to save my 
people. 

 
 

 
My very best wishes. 

 
David Burrows 
Head Teacher 


